
  

Happy Monday, Farm Friends!  

 

I guess we got distracted by the fogs and missed our Friday Update 

deadline.  We're kinda fogged in around here! 

 

Did you know that foggy August mornings are considered by some to be a 



 

harbinger of winter snows?  Lore has it that for every August morning fog, there will 

be a snow in winter.  Heavier fogs mean heavier snows.  Well, if that is the case, 

based on this morning's fog we are going to have a blizzard this winter! 

 

We'll be back this week with more news from the farm on Friday. 

 

Take care -- and be careful out there in the soupy conditions! 
 

 

 

   

 

Stay cool and hydrate! 

Until Friday, 

Cheryl & Ray 
 

 

  

   

 
 
 


